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Chapter Spotlight:
Minos #159, 

Long Beach, CA
Our Sisters of Minos #159 have had
a busy year thus far trying to raise
funds and recruit new Neophytes
into the chapter. In September,
members of the chapter worked
alongside their Brother AHEPAns at
the Greek Store for the Church’s
Festival. In October, they held a
Harvest Sale where profits went
towards The Fight against Human
Trafficking. For Founder’s Day in
November, they held a membership
lunch and welcomed 5 new
Neophytes and reactivated 1 Sister
into the chapter. They continued
their fundraising activities by selling
Christmas wreaths and centerpieces,
where a portion of the profits went to
Water by Women. They are currently
preparing to host their annual Palm
Sunday Luncheon in April, where
funds will be donated directly back to
their Parish by supporting the
Parish’s Icongraphy. 

On February 8, Aegina #340 hosted a Testimonial Dinner for Past
District Governor (PDG) Carol Stathopoulos thanking her for her
past three (3) years as the DG and her many contributions to the
Daughters of Penelope in District 20. Sisters from around the
District traveled to Chandler, AZ to celebrate PDG Carol. On behalf of
the District Lodge and District 20, THANK YOU, Sister Carol! 

PDG Carol Stathopoulos’
Testimonial Dinner

2025 SISTERHOOD CONFERENCE
District 22 is hosting the Sisterhood Conference on April 25 - 27, 2025 in
Bellevue, WA and Sisters from Districts 17, 20, and 21 are invited to join the
Sisters from D22 in this wonderful weekend. Sisterhood Conference gives
us the opportunity to get together with our Sisters from across the West
Coast and discuss various topics, including things that are going on in our
Districts, as well as items we want to bring to our District Conventions, and,
in turn, to Supreme Convention. It also allows us to get together and have a
good time with our fellow Sisters that we often do not get to see often. If
you are interested in attending, please reach out to DG Sofie to let her know
and look at the packet in her email for more information. 

National Obligations Form Due in March 31, 2025
Sisterhood Conference hosted in Bellevue, WA on
April 25-27, 2025
District Obligations and District Convention
Delegate Forms due May 1, 2025
Undergraduate Scholarship and Post Graduate
Grant due May 3, 2025
District Convention in Woodland Hills, CA in May
30-31, 2025
Supreme Convention Delegate Form due June 1

Upcoming Key Dates
2025 PER CAPITA &

NATIONAL OBLIGATIONS
Remit 2025 per capita
between February - June
2025. Per capita for all
members will be assessed at
$40 annually. Please note the
reinstatement fee of $15 will
be waived for the DOP year
September-June. National
Obligations are due to
Headquarters by March 31,
2025.


